




IAFF Leoff Board 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Organization Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code) 

Subject: Request for Reimbursement of Health Insurance Premiums 

Dear Leoff Trust Board, 

I am writing to formally request reimbursement for health insurance premiums that I have 

paid due to delays in approving benefits following the line-of-duty death of my husband, 

Brian Annis-Levings. 

Under the presumptive language provisions with Labor and Industries, health insurance 

benefits are intended to be provided to surviving family members in cases such as ours. 

The total amount paid during this period is $22,382.90, and I have attached copy of 

premiums paid to the Trust for my family's premiums. These payments were made solely 

because of the delay in processing the benefits that I am entitled to under the presumptive 

language provision. 

I kindly request that your board review this matter and reimburse the amount paid. The 

delay in processing the presumptive language benefits caused undue financial strain, and I 

believe reimbursement is both fair and consistent with the intent of the Labor and 

Industries provisions. 

Please let me know if additional documentation or information is required to process this 

request. I can be reached at or . 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to hearing from the board. 

Sincerely, 

Nissa Annis Levings 
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